ER-2024-0319

Brett Felber submits this application to intervene in the matter of ER-2024-
0319.

While, Brett Felber is an individual and would be Pro Se, Brett Felber would
be seeking to protect the best interest of Missourians in this mater and would
protect Missourians from Ameren Missouri seeking a rate increase in this
matter.

Brett Felber, submitted factual data in matter EF-2024-0021 that was moved
into the comment section that predicted these rate hikes would occur upon
the approval of Ameren Missouri seeking secure bonds to decomission the
Rush Island nuclear plant.

Page four of Mr. Felbers, submission in EF-2024-0021, explains that the
decommissioning and Ameren securing tarrif bonds to close Rush Island
would result in a substantial rate increase.

Ameren Missouri is now filing for a tariff increase that lines them up with the
adjusted gross profit off Rush Island closure and bonds that would adjust the
average Missourians rates anywhere from $10-$17 dollar per billing cycle.

In fact suggested data in Ameren’s recent pubilic filing might actually show
that Ameren’s supplied tariff increase is actually an increase to go towards
their investors and upper maagement.

Data shows that the purchase cost of goods has actually gone down, instead
of up like Ameren Misosuri suggests.

Again, while Mr. Felber is an indivdual it is urgent that Mr. Felber be allowed
to intevene in this matter, therefore he can ensure that Missourians
themselves are protected from another unconstitutional rate hike at the
disposal of Ameren Missouri’s failures and failures to abide by State and
Federal Statutes.

Brett Felber

Suite RRR
Chesterfield, Mo 63005
912-501-9391



